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1. The European Union thanks the Secretary General for 

diligently exercising his important co-ordinating role in the 

budget process. We would also like to express our thanks to 

the able Kazakh chair of the Advisory Committee on 

Management and Finance, the Secretariat, Institutions, Field 

operations and all the Fund Managers, who have worked 

tirelessly during the considerations of the 2010 Unified Budget. 

 

2. We look forward to continuing the discussions on the OSCE 

budget and call on all participating States to do their utmost so 

that we can adopt the budget at the final Permanent Council 

meeting of 2009, on December 17 – we  will spare no effort 

ourselves in this regard. 
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